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Dear council,

I am reaching out about the proposed permit to remove the fountain from vantage, WA. This landmark it a beautiful
piece of art that my family makes sure to stop and see anytime we are passing through. Removing this wonderful
piece of art would be criminal to the many people who have worked hard to create it, as well as the many people
who pass by and admire it.

Sent from my iPhone
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